
 

 

INVITATION TO TENDER  

Lantzville Fire Department Building, Renovation of Training Area and Kitchen 

The District of Lantzville is seeking tenders from qualified Contractors for the renovation of the training 

area and kitchen within the Lantzville Fire Department Building, 7580 Superior Road, Lantzville, BC.  

A mandatory site meeting will be held at 10:00am on Thursday, October 10, 2019 at 7580 Superior 

Road, Lantzville, BC.  Bidders are requested to wear appropriate safety gear to meet WorkSafeBC 

requirements.  

This opportunity has been posted on the BC Bid website.  

The District of Lantzville reserves the right to reject any or all tenders and to accept the tender that is 

deemed most favourable to the interest of the District.  

 Further information regarding the specifications in this proposal may be obtained from: 

Neil Rukus, Fire Chief 

Email: nrukus@lantzville.ca 

 

Submissions of proposals will be received until 3:00 pm (local time) on Friday, October 25, 2019. 
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